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Marsh Construction Services, LLC 
P.O. Box 372 Statesboro, GA 30459                                          

Timmy Marsh 912-682-9902 ~ Travis Marsh 912-682-8678     
Jason Dunn 912-663-1365              

tmarshconstructionservices@gmail.com                            
jasondunn-marshconstruction@outlook.com   

  
Good afternoon, 
This letter is to formally request an extension of time as the County deems acceptable on the project known 
as; “ITB No. 21-55-001A  A NEW FIRE STATION No 15 CIVIL/SITE WORK HODGEVILLE ROAD”, contracted 
between Effingham County and Marsh Construction Services, LLC, 
 
The request is being made due to delays resulting from the Original General Contractor being released from 
their contract with the County and Marsh Construction Services taking over the project as well as material 
supply shortages and cost escalations. 
 
Marsh Construction Services is requesting a new completion date for the project of March 31, 2023. This 
completion date will include the install of the 30” steel casing for the future sewer force main, otherwise 
known as Change Order #2. Please let our Team know if this completion date request is deemed an 
acceptable time extension. I want to thank you for your time and consideration. Please contact me if you 
have any questions or concerns.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jason R. Dunn 
 

  

  

  


